
Submitting Sewer Unit Charge Inquiries Through WEP’s Online Form 

http://www.ongov.net/wep
https://twitter.com/OCDWEP


 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 
 

 
Once an application has been submitted, applicants can track the status of the application when logged in 
by going to "Account", clicking on "Applications" in the left-hand navigation, and then clicking on the 
application. The status/steps of review are listed on the left-hand side. Once WEP's review is complete, a 
letter with the Department's determination will be issued. The applicant will receive a notification and the 
determination letter can be viewed by visiting "Account" and clicking "Permits & Docs" on the left-hand 
side of the screen. 


